TOWN OF WASHINGTON

BRYAN MEMORIAL TOWN HALL POST OFFICE BOX 383 WASHINGTON DEPOT, CONNECTICUT 06794

OFFICE OF THE FIRST SELECTMAN

PHONE: (860) 868-2259 FAX: (860) 868-3103

ORIGINAL

March 19,2009

S. Derek Phelps Executive Director Conn. Siting Council Ten Franklin Square New Britain, Ct. 06051

Re: Docket No. 378

Mr. Phelps;

RECEIVED)
MAR 3 0 2009

CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL

The land use commissions of the Town of Washington are reviewing information filed with the Conn. Siting Council by SBA Towers II, LLC in their application to locate a telecommunication facility on Rabbit Hill Road in Warren Ct.

The Town of Washington wants to maintain it's Party Status, guaranteed by statute due to the site's proximity to Washington, and reserves the right to file as an Intervener.

Future correspondence, documents, and reports from Washington and its Commissions will be made through the Washington Selectman's Office.

Respectfully; Mark E Lyon,

March & Lyn First Selectman